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Additional Information 
 

The “Villager Tower” editor extends it’s sincerest apologies to the Carver Youth Baseball and Softball Association staff and players. 
One day as you all get older will understand that the mind is not what it used to be so many years ago. I try to pride myself on being 

organized and proficient but am finding the mind is slipping some. Thus the reason for the apology to everyone and especially to the 

organization that I missed including the important information below. I know you will all forgive me for this oversight. Here is what 

was inadvertently mislaid. 

 
 
 
 

Carver Youth Baseball/Softball Association  
The Carver Youth Baseball and Softball Association is happy and excited to not only announce but share 
with everyone that there is going to be a nine year old travel baseball team for 2023! Tryouts will be held 
Sunday, September 11th at 9:30 AM at the Carver Lions Park. If something happens that the tryouts cannot 
be held then, the make-up date will be Sunday the 18th, the same time and place! 
 
Players cannot turn ten before May 1st, 2023. The registration fee will cover uniform costs and tournaments. 
Players that do not make the team will get a full refund and will be placed in the community league. Registration will close September 
9th at 9 PM. 
 
How do you reach the CYBSA? Glad you asked, you can go to their website and get all kinds of information, contact information, 
volunteer forms, etc. Their website is: www.cybsa.com 

 
 
  
 

 

http://www.cybsa.com/
https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=30c48ea6718e9df27e77f3270f584592a804e75c0c08983f0fb6cd04271cc190JmltdHM9MTY1NjAxMDY2NiZpZ3VpZD05MGRjNDMxYy0wYjY4LTQ2YzAtOGIxMS0zNWY5MzA0NzQwMTImaW5zaWQ9NTE2MQ&ptn=3&fclid=5e4b02cf-f326-11ec-834d-2d748f21ec60&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuY2N5YnNhLmNvbS8&ntb=1

